
 
Date: 03/06/2024 

C1 (2024-25) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 6) 

Ref:-  Third Language 

Dear Grade 6 Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

NEP-2020 has suggested three-language formula up to Grade 8. NEP recommended that all students must 

study three languages up to Grade 8. 

At SVM, English being the first language is compulsory, Marathi (State Language) will be continued as the 

second language. However, students can now choose any one out of the following as the third language 

from Grade 6 onwards. 

 Sanskrit 

 Hindi 

*The language selected in Grade 6 will be continued as the third language till Grade 8. Hence, once selected 

it cannot be changed later on. 

You are requested to fill in the consent form given below and send it with your child to school latest by  
05 June, 2024. 
 

Yours Truly 
Monica Jaiswal  
Principal 
Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………….Cut from here....................................................................... 

 

My child ____________________________________________ presently studying in Grade 6 is willing to 

opt for ___________________________ as third language in Grade 6 and will continue with the same 

language till Grade 8. 

Name of the parent: ______________________________________          Signature: _____________ 


